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To: Míchøel lloodland - Director of Metropolìtan and Regional Proiects

South

Subj ect: Development Application 7 7 -3 -2002MOD 6-5 ection 75W

Application- Lot 81 DP 1158006, George Bass Drive, Barlings Beach,

Tomakin

From: Pauline Rouillon of 78, Forest Parade, Tomakin
Sent on the27't' June 201I

I suppoft the above proposal to replace the integrated housing lots with low
density housing lots prwidçd the Amended Vegetation Management Plan is

strictly adhered to by the Developer. There has already been a lot of
vegetation in the ConservationZonedestroyed. This has been reported to the

Eurobodalta Shire Council by the Tomakin Community Association and

they do seem to be very concerned. I{owever once the bulldozer/slasher has

been through it is too late. The Association still wants to know why your

Department has permitted development so close to the Littoral Rainforest.
Your own Guidelines state that a 100 metre buffer is necessary around the

gazetted SEPP Rainforest which is supposedly an area of signifïcance. One

of the integrated housing lots seems to be very close to the Rainforest and is

well back within the area designated Conservation Zone.I am concemed

that without sorne form of physical protection ie temporary fencing, then one

day the bulldozer will go through to clear the area approved but will also

clear anything and everything nearby( as has already happened in several

places).

è üft0rs

LYlt[u

P. 01

û /




